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     What we are learning 
 

 This week we will continue to be learning about 

winter and snow and ice.  We will read several snow 

themed stories.  We will practice identifying letters by 

looking for a hiding penguin.  We will continue to 

practice identifying shapes by making a fun shape 

collage. 

 

We will be having parent teacher conferences On Feb 

13th in the afternoon or on Feb. 14th in the morning.  

These conferences are if you or I have any concerns.  

If I do not contact you and you do not have any 

concerns then a conference is not needed at this time. 

Speech Tip 

Family meal time is a great time to practice language 

skills. It is a great opportunity to practice social skills 

such as saying please and thank you as well as taking 

turns and waiting for dishes to be passed. You can 

have your child work on requesting different foods 

being served at dinner. While sitting at the table, work 

on asking and answering questions. Ask open-ended 

questions and provide wait-time for your child to 

answer. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

In January 

No Special Events 

 

 

At Home 
Practice sorting! Your child can 

sort silverware, laundry or their 

stuffed animals. 

Reminders 
Please return field trip forms if you have not already. 

Books We Will Read 

Dinos in the Snow, Froggy Gets Dressed, Snowy Day 


